
 

 

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

21.10.21 
 

Waterford Senior Football Manager Announcement 

Waterford GAA are delighted to announce that at a meeting of the Management Committee 
tonight Ephie Fitzgerald was unanimously recommended for ratification as the new County 
Senior Football Manager on a two-year term. 
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